
MAINTENANCE DEPARTMENT 
PROPERTIES COMMITTEE REPORT 

February 15, 2022 
 
 
 

1. The Maintenance Department continues their ramped-up cleaning and 
disinfecting routines throughout the County buildings to mitigate the spread of 
COVID.  

2. The new salt spreader and cab were finally installed on the lawn tractor that is 
being used at the Old Courthouse and New Courts Building. These additions 
have made the snow and ice removal process safer and easier.  

3. The calcium chloride spray for ice and snow reduction on the sidewalks that was 
discussed in January has been put into use for the last couple of snow days and 
is working well.  

4. The HVAC control work in the Old Courthouse is being prepped and installed for 
the new rooftop unites that will be replaced in the Spring.  

5. Prep work is being done for the new breaker boxes that will soon be installed in 
the Old Courthouse.  

6. Painting projects at the New Courts Building are starting to wrap up.  
 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Greg Saunders 
Maintenance Supervisor 
 

 

 


